COMMUNITY COLLEGE STUDENTS TO PARTICIPATE IN FAMILY LTERACY DAY

Pigs will be coming to POP-UP programs this winter - a dozen handmade pigs - all suitably dressed to enhance enjoyment of the children's classic, "The Wonderful Pigs of Jillian Jiggs."  POP-UP (Preschool Outreach Program Utilizing Play) programs are offered in communities across Cumberland County by Maggie's Place Family Resource Centre. Students in the NSCC- Early Childhood Education program will engage POP-UP participants in reading activities using a storysack containing the Jillian Jiggs book and dapper pigs depicting characters in the book. The Jillian Jiggs storysack was developed by a volunteer committee of Cumberland UEY (Understanding the Early Years) which has, over the past two years, donated twenty storysacks to the Cumberland Regional Library and other agencies working with families and young children. Each storysack contains a children's story book, a non-fiction book, props, games and activities to increase enjoyment and support early literacy learning.  
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